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Weekly News

Each Friday our Weekly News is emailed to everyone 
on our Constant Contact list. If you would like to be 
added to the list you may do so on our website.

October 25, 2020

Greetings from the Search Committee! 

On Sept. 30, our team met with Canon Norman from the 
Bishop’s office to review the diocesan Search Process Man-
ual which will guide us going forward. Committee members 
have been meeting weekly to talk about the process, review 

your survey results and prepare questions for candidate 
interviews. 

The deadline for candidates to apply is Oct. 24.  All materials 
of priests who are offered as candidates are funneled through 
Canon Norman’s Office for Mission and Ministry. Initial refer-
ence checks are performed for all nominees.  After the Bish-
op reviews the final list and makes any necessary edits, the 

official roster of candidates is given to the Search Committee.  
Canon Norman will meet with the Search Committee again 

on Wednesday, Nov. 4 to “hand over” the candidates.  

We will then begin the most exciting part of the process; 
to prayerfully begin the task of assessing candidates.  We 
appreciate your prayers for our work to present three final 

candidates to the Vestry.
If you have any questions about the search process, please 
don’t hesitate to call co-chairs Andrea Zahn (727-946-4809) 

or Mary Ratliff (859-585-6919).

The Furniture Thrift Store
 is looking for volunteers who would like to 
to work in the store and to take pictures for 

their Facebook Page. 

Please contact Sandy Kneen at 727.481.4158

 

 

Inspired by the wonderful ministries at Church of the 
Good Shepherd, the COGS Crafters have created close 
to 200 items in many different genres for your purchasing 

pleasure. All new creations are posted to the COGS 
Crafters Facebook page each Monday. As they have in 

the past, all funds collected from COGS Crafters’ sales are 
distributed to ministries in need of a financial boost, such 

as Pack A Sack and the Rector’s Fund.
Visit: COGS Crafters on Facebook for more info.

Good Shepherd is inviting you to 
Bible Challenge on Zoom

Time: Sundays from 9:15-9:45
Meeting ID: 244 298 105

Bagzilla for Dunedin Cares!
If you would like to donate, you can drop items off 

in Kirk Hall during the week from 9am - 4pm. 

The Little Thrift Shop is now open on Fridays 
and Saturdays from 10am till 2pm. We are in 
need of volunteers – and will work with your 
schedule.
If you are available to help, please call Miriam 
at 646-221-5590.

We would like to open on Thursdays; however, 
we need additional volunteers to fully staff three 
days. A minimum of two volunteers per day is 
required.

This week’s readings…
25-Oct– Enjoy hearing the Scriptures read aloud
26-Oct– Isaiah 61-63, Psalm 45, Hebrews 5
27-Oct– Isaiah 64-66, Psalm 46, Hebrews 6
28-Oct– Jeremiah 1-3, Psalm 47, Hebrews 7
29-Oct– Jeremiah 4-6, Psalm 48, Hebrews 8
30-Oct– Jeremiah 7-9, Psalm 49, Hebrews 9
31-Oct– Jeremiah 10-12, Psalm 50, Hebrews 10

 

 



Celebrations
Birthday:
   Oct. 26 	 Hilda Myers 
   Oct. 26	 Melinda Dube 
   Oct. 28 	 Beth Brinsko
   Oct. 29 	 Nancy Redd
Anniversary:
    Oct. 28 	 Michael and Briony Tomalesky

Prayers are requested for each week: 
The Week of Oct. 18th
Linda D.
Barb & Dick H.
Vickie E.
Donna
Victims of Hurricane 
Delta
Betty F.
Michael M.
Jenny H.
Pauline S.
Cathy L.
Loretta Ann
Jeff A.
David S.
Charles
Keith
Rod L.
Priscilla
Ray & Jackie L.
Paiges’s confirmation
Glorida M.
David H. 
The Week of Oct. 11th
Donna
Pauline

Michael M.
Jon W.
Beattie Family
The Week of Oct. 4th
Sean
John
Tony B.
Dan S.
Mercedes
Art
Tony
Meyer Family
Henderson Family
Jeff
Diane R.
David H.
Sean
John
Jeff
Dave 
Russ S.
Ralph
Jodie H.
Jared
Brian S.
Cam B.

Lauren 
Kay P.
Mary & Jerry H.
The Week of Sept. 27th
Lucy J.
Dan S.
Maureen B.
Breanna B. & Boys
Adam R.
Trish S.
David B. & Family
Liz N.
Sarah R.
David Q.
Dieter
Doug M.
Cindy
Lila
Avery
Charlotte
Cliff B.
Ralph
Jodie H.
Russ S.
Dave
Carolina 

Brian S.
Cam B.
Lauren B.
Kay P.
Russ S.
Jodie H.
Jeremy & Jaime
Ray & Ali Fisher
The Week of Sept. 20
Lila
Avery 
Charlotte
James K.
Carol
Nikki
Jim
Wendy & Brett
The Boothe Family
Michelle H.
Jane D.
Caroline M.
Brian B.
Casey B.
Henry W.
Ben W.
The Week of Sept. 13th

Dan S.
Gail S.
Chuck & Donna G.
David H.
Johnny S.
Jenny L.
Tom F.
Blair B.
Sue G.
Bob J.
Lisa & Tyson
Cam B.
Brian S.
Kay P.
Debi G.
David H.
The Week of Sept. 6th
Sue G.
David H.
Bob J.
Ray F.
Gail
Chris
Larry
Gail R.
Jenny L.

Monday 
Zoom ID: 818 

6819 1040 

Thursday Zoom 
ID: 810 8235 

9176

The 50th Annual Meeting of the ECW of the 
Diocese of Southwest Florida is coming on 

November 12th!  As incoming president for the Execu-
tive Board of ECW, I want to personally invite you to join 
us.  You can do this in two ways.  We will be meeting in 
person at DaySpring Conference Center on that date or 
you may join us virtually.  Either way it will be a joyous 
occasion with our newly elected board being installed 

by Bishop Smith during a celebration of the Daily Office.  
Our church branch of ECW has $10.00 scholarships 

available if you would like to attend the virtual meeting. 
If you would like to attend in person there is a $25.00 
charge that includes lunch at DaySpring. These costs 

are to help with expenses. 
Forms for registration are available from Michelle 

Schombs; m19ma50@verizon.net, or Miriam Beni-
tez-Nixon; miriambenitez2003@yahoo.com  and may 
be filled out on line.  You will need to register so that we 
may send you the link to the event.  Registration closes 

on October 29th .
I hope to “see” you either in person or virtually on No-

vember 12!

      
	        
	

ALL SAINTS’ SUNDAY
November 1, 2020

You are invited to our special worship services celebrating
YOU as a SAINT in the Kingdom of God! 

Special recognition that Sunday will be given to the mem-
bers of the Endowment Fund’s Rod & Staff Society at both 

the 8am and 10am services. 

The Rod & Staff Society are persons who have pledged 
to leave a legacy gift to the Endowment Fund after their 
death. Three new members in the Class of 2020 will be 

inducted the society during the 10 am service. 

Please plan on joining us at your choice of service time on 
Nov. 1st, in-person or via live-stream. 


